SOUTH COAST CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY
Regular Meeting, November 11, 1975, 1330 P. M,
South Coast Botanic Gardens
26701 Rolling Hills Road
Palos Verdes Feninsula
— Stan Olescn, President.

NOMINATIONS AND ELECTICN of officers for 1974
November is the month members maks nominations for officers and elect the
officers for the coming year, Last month the Nominations Committee gave their

nominationss .
President Stan Oleson
First Vice President Violette Stone
Second Vice President Mary Belle Wallenhorst
Secretary Eleanor Barker
Treasurer Bess Lesovsky

PROGRAM :

Gary Lyons of the Huntington Botanic Gardens will talk on the desert gardens,
PLANT OF THE MONTH

Coryphenths is plant of the month. Bring some along with your bragging
plants. Often there is so much variations in a species of e genus that the more
plants there are, even if of the same species, the better idea everyone can get
of what their own plants are, So bring yours even if you do think it is common.

LAST MONTH :
Bill Lockwood, President of CSSA, told us of all the various shows and had
slides taken at many of them.

Thank you everyone who helped at the Club's booth at the Del Amo Flower
Show. Bob Causey says medals are in order for some, but thenks will have to
dod

ROOT PLANTS FOR THE SALE TABLE AT OUR CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SHOW IN
THE SPRING

NEW MEMBER

Bill Lockwood

Pasadena, Ca., 91107

Epiphyllumss $3.00 to $4.00 for older varisties. $8.00 to §10.00 for newer
verieties, larger plants., A few cuttings, $.50. Jane McAleney

2616 W. 134th Pl.

Gardena

Phones 329-6728




